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From:  Holloway, Nick J 
To:  Steven B. Krivit 
 
Dear Mr Krivit 
 
Thank you for the suggestion, we agree that it is a useful clarification so we have 
amended the web page. 
 
Regards 
 
Nick Holloway 
Media Manager, Communications Group 
United Kingdom Atomic Energy Authority 
Culham Science Centre 
Abingdon 
Oxfordshire OX14 3DB 
Tel: 44 (0)1235 466232 
www.gov.uk/ukaea 
@fusionenergy 




